
15th Annual Charity Texas Hold-em A Success Story! – 

The Montclair Lions 15th Annual “Winter Classic” Charity Texas Hold-
em Tournament was held on Sunday, March 13, 2022 with 98 players in 
attendance when play commenced at 12:30pm.  

The total Prize Pool, comprised of many donations from our 50 plus 
contributing sponsors, was valued at over $11,000 with the 1st Place 
Prize being a 5-night cruise for two, Royal Caribbean, 
Baltimore/Bermuda in the fall of 2022.   

To kick-off the event, in recognition of our continuing support to LCIF, 
LCI Past International Director Dr. Hauser Weiler presented the 
Montclair Lions Club with the Campaign 100 Visionary Club 
Certificate. 

The net proceeds of the tournament were $8,500+ with a portion of the 
raised funds to be paired with a Virginia Lions Eye Institute Foundation 
(VLEIF) scholastic scholarship grant to purchase special glasses for Mr. 
Josiah White.  Josiah, who will be entering college this fall, was present 
at the start of the event and thanked the Lions and all of the tournament 
players.



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 


